
Meeting Minutes 1-22-21 

We discussed the new board for the device. Mike from the PCB manufacturing informed Kate 

and Mohamed that the design would be fine. We are going to go with a quad amp moving 

forward because finding the locations of the single amps was very difficult and reduces overall 

cost. 

We also filled out the Pre-reg form for the expo. 


